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08 / 2002
Hey Fiero Maniacs:

Brygida asked me to do the Newsletter this month, I told her I would help! 

I am Glenn Travers, the guy with the white, stock, 84 Coupe. My other car is also an 84 Coupe, but it has an Archie V8 kit with 350 Chev. 

Last meeting was on the Internet...I missed the Internet meeting and showed up at I-Hop Saturday night. Guess what? I was the only one there! Fortunately I brought along a mechanic friend of mine and we had dinner. I tried to impress him with verbal descriptions of some of the really NICE Fiero cars in our club. He wasn’t impressed...words can’t describe what we Fiero fanatics see! But recently I haven’t seen any either!!! I hope our next meeting will get a few cars to look at!


Some of you have seen pictures of my V8 project. The question most frequently asked is, “when will it be running?”  Well getting it to run is not on my list of priorities. But, to answer the question, I plan to be able to show the car in November at Daytona. 

I have an Air-conditioned garage and I do all the work myself. This is a hobby, I enjoy what I am doing and I am going very slow! I’m sure you have noticed, when you enjoy something, you want it to last a long time It helps to have lots of patients!

The V8 is built, 400+ HP! This weekend I will be fabricating the exhaust, I have custom made stainless steel mufflers from Stainless Specialities, Sebastian, FL. stainles@sunet.net

Anyone needing mufflers, check this out, they have some really neat stuff.

I’ve included a few pictures, maybe one of you will be encouraged to build a V8!

I’m looking for suspension suggestions...I want to lower the car, and I will be using it as a Daily Driver...and obviously, I need to blow the doors off some of the local Mustangs!

We need Newsletter input! Please e-mail Brygida with your article.

Club Shirts are On Sale NOW: $15.00.

(Only Large and Medium sizes still available)
Next meeting at IHOP on 45th Street in WPB will be on August 17th at 7pm.  BE THERE! 




http://pbfieros.tripod.com

Thanks Glen for your input. 









